
Invitation to participate 

 
V Convention on the Teaching of Spanish as a Foreign 

Language in Quebec 

 
www.cedeleq.jimdo.com 

 

McGill University, Quebec, Canada 

 
 

May 7th, 8th, 9th, 2015 

 

CEDELEQ V is an event organized by McGill University, the Education Office of the 

Embassy of Spain in Ottawa, the Centre for Spanish Resources, the University of 

Montreal, UQÀM and APEQ (Association of Spanish Teachers of Quebec), whose main 

objective is to create a forum for professors, instructors, and researchers to discuss 

recent contributions in the field of ELE teaching and learning, as well as its impact in the 

ELE class.  

     

  

 

 

The Organizing Committee of the V Coloquio sobre la Enseñanza del Español, Lengua 

Extranjera, en Quebec (CEDELEQ V) is pleased to invite professors and researchers to 

submit a proposal to the fifth edition of the convention, which will take place from 

Thursday, May 7th to Saturday, May 9th, 2015 at McGill University.  

 

http://www.cedeleq.jimdo.com/


Invitation to participate 

Modalities of participation:  

 Papers: 30 minutes (25 minutes + 5 minutes for questions) 

 Workshops: 1 hour (45 minutes + 15 minutes for discussion and questions) 

 Poster presentations (45’5x46): These sessions will take place on Friday, May 

8th. 

 

Proposals should discuss one of the following topics:  

 

1) Grammars and methods for ELE teaching and learning 

2) New technologies in ELE 

3) Didactic materials for the ELE class  

4) Language and culture in the ELE class 

5) Dialectic norms and variables in the ELE class  

6) Educational and formative frameworks for teachers  

 

The proposal for participation should include the following information:  

 The title of the presentation 

 Name and affiliation of the author(s) 

 Modality: paper, workshop, or poster talk 

 Topic of the presentation 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, or 6 

 Postal address 

 Telephone number 

 E-mail address 

 Summary in Spanish (350 words), which should include the objectives and 

development of the proposal. 

 Equipment needed for the presentation: projector, computer, and Internet 

connection.  

Although Spanish is the official language of the CEDELEQ, presentations in French and 

English are also welcome. 

 

Proposals must be sent as attached documents to the Organizing Committee before the 

3rd of November 2014 to cedeleq5@gmail.com.  

Notifications regarding approval or refusal of proposals will be sent by e-mail on 

Monday, January 19th, 2015.  

Under particular circumstances, the Organizing Committee will consider the possibility 

of allowing a speaker to participate in the convention via videoconference.  

Observing previous CEDELEQ convention practices, a selection of papers and workshops 

presented at the convention will be published in the CEDELEQ V Proceedings. 

mailto:cedeleq5@gmail.com

